
 

 

 

 

K-2 Cross Country  
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

On Wednesday 6th March 2023 students in K-2 will participate in the Cross 
Country. The event will begin at 10:00am and will finish by 10.40am. The 
carnival will be held in the school playground. 
 

Clothing: On the day all children need to wear suitable clothing. Children must 
wear joggers and hats for this event. 

  

 

 

 

Water: Children will need to have plenty of fluids. They should have a drink 
bottle for the day that is labelled clearly with their name. 

 

Parents and Caregivers: You are welcome to come along to support your child 
at this enjoyable event. 

 

If it is raining on this day, children will come to school as normal and the event 
will be postponed.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Miss Bull. 

 

Kara Bull       James McGill 

Organising Teacher     Principal 


